
CASE A 
 
 
HILTON BOROUGH COUNCIL - COUNCILLOR PETER CITRINE  
 
Summary  
 
It was alleged that Councillor Peter Citrine published a political leaflet on behalf of the 
local Liberal Democrats suggesting that people should boycott the shops in the high 
street belonging to Councillor Leo Hall, the Conservative council leader. This was in 
response to the council’s decision to introduce car-parking charges in the town 
centre, which the Liberal Democrats were campaigning against. The complainant is 
an employee of Councillor Hall. She works in a pet shop and alleges that Councillor 
Citrine is jeopardising her livelihood by effectively encouraging people to patronise 
another pet shop 200 yards away. 
 










